
Printed on: 24/07/2020 09:10:05

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

23/07/2020  10:56:142020/3174/T COMMNT Mrs green Very disappointed to see yet another application for taking out the green and biodiverse a unique aspect of our 

conservation area.  5 trees being proposed to be felled due to lack of resources at Camden council to object. 

The 3 no trees being t1, t2and t3 are close to the now extended extensions and may be leaning, but there is 

no good reason provided for felling the pear tree or other trees at the far end of garden. The only explanation 

on the report insists that all trees are of low quality and due to neglect. They are of extremely high quality and 

value to our community and have had years to become species that they are. The community would strongly 

object to these felling and seek refusal of this application.
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